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SPORTS CENTRE ROOF REPAIR:  

Thank you for your generous donations towards the Sports Centre Roof Repair. The Town of Kyle is accepting 

donations for this roof repair project and will issue tax deductible receipts for any personal donations. General 

receipts will be issued for any business donations.  Construction will be starting shortly. 

March will be a busy month at the Sports Centre.  Be sure to get in on the curling bonspiels, hockey 

tournaments and Elks hockey league playoffs. 

Thank you to all those snow angels who keep the sidewalks clear, we appreciate your efforts! 

$1000 DRAW COMMUNITY FUNDRAISER - Get your tickets for this annual fundraising event on April 8, 2017.  

Tickets will be out in early March for supper, entertainment by the Southwest Chapter SCMA and for 5 draws 

of $1000 and 10 draws for $500.00.   

SAMA PROPERTY ASSESSMENTS: 

SAMA conducts revaluations based on a four year cycle.  2013 was the year of the last revaluation, and the 

2017 revaluation will see assessed values updated to reflect a new base date of January 1, 2015.  The 

legislated base date means that 2017 values reflect a property’s value as of January 2, 2015. 

More detailed information on Property assessments is available on SAMA’s website at www.sama.sk.ca 

 

WATER AND SEWER UTILITY:  

There is now an overdue interest charge for water and sewer bills. 

CARDBOARD – Please take it to the Town recycle centre cardboard bins.  The boxes must be flattened and 

cannot contain any garbage.  We will continue to collect cardboard in the Town bins. 

SINGLE STREAM RECYCLE BINS-  

The Town of Kyle and RM of Lacadena recycle committee are trialing a single stream recycle system.  The 1 

year contract is with Tri-ways.  Please review the back side of this newsletter for information on what can and 

cannot be put into the Tri-ways bin. 

 

KYLE COMMUNITY HANDIVAN: 

As of January 1, 2017 the process for booking the Handivan has changed.  To book the Handivan please call 

the Town Office at 375-2525.  All invoicing and payments for the Handivan will be through the Town Office. 

SGI  licensing regulations have changed and there are new regulations that we must follow.  If you are a driver 

currently on our approved drivers list you will be getting an information letter.  If you are not, but would like 

to be a volunteer driver, please stop in at the Town office for the forms. 

 


